From: michellegalindo62@hotmail.com

To: Council Clerk — Testimony
Subject: RVs on residential streets
Date: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 11:37:44 AM

The law in Oregon for RVs is 48 hours ,You elected leaders are not following that law, RVs use propane that has
caused fires in RVs ,RVs do not belong on residential streets,I have called the city of Portland twice and no one has
come out to get the homeless in the RV to leave,We all pay taxes for safety and I worry about my windows being
shattered by their propane.This RV has been there for 6 months. Someone that calls police about an RV should be
able to get an officer to come and tell the the homeless in RV to leave.l Suggest

(1) Make a Park for RVs

(2) Stop the drugs the small amount that is legal

(3) Get Drug Councilors to the homeless for help along with a police officer for the safety of the drug councilors.
This problem with homelessness is not going to be better unless you elected leaders do more for the drug problem.
Michelle Galindo

Sent from my iPhone
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